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Subject Fw: Consent item 16 for March 13th 

CJ; 

Please make sure this is part of tomorrow's BOS package. 

Thank you. 

Julianne van Leeuwen 
Assistant to Supervisor James R. "Jack" Sweeney 
District Ill - El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
530E21-5652 
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CC 

Subject Consent item 16 for March 13th 

Dear Rusty, Helen, Jack, Ron and Norma, 

Item 16 on your agenda for Tuesday (March 13'~) needs some discussion. I suggest you pull that one off 
for discussion. The item is a request for grant money for the INRMP process, however, the backup 
documentation makes references to also an HCPINCCP. 

Until this Board decides whether or not we will actually choose to form an HCPINCCP as a part of the 
INRMP, we should not misrepresent or intent to the granting authority. In my view, we should either 
remove all references to HCPINCCP before we submit for grant funding, OR, postpone the request until 
the Board decides on it's final direction. I believe more factual and conclusive information is forthcoming. 
We know we will be creating an INRMP but it may or may not include the state and federal agencies. 


